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Trail of Lights
With over 350,000 people visiting Trail of Lights every year, the Transportation Management 
Center takes measures to monitor and assist traffic flows around Zilker Park.  For the duration 
of the event in December, the Transportation Management Center made 150 signal timing 
adjustments. The center was staffed until 11 p.m. every night between Dec. 10-23, monitoring 
and assisting traffic during the peak hours each night before Trail of Lights started and when it 
ended.

TMC staff post Twitter updates on 
malfunctioning signals; major incidents 
causing lane closures, detours and 
signal adjustments; and new signals 
and pedestrian hybrid beacons. You can 
receive updated traveler information via 
@austinmobility.

When there are incidents on surface 
streets or freeways or heavy traffic due 
to special events, TMC staff respond 
quickly with new signal timings to 
adjust for the change in flow.

The TMC staff respond to 3-1-1 service 
calls every day of the week, including 
weekends and most holidays. 
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